
Greetings Wildcat Families!!! 

 

On February 14 with the rest of Broward County, we will commemorate the 

tragedy at Marjorie Stoneman Douglas in 2018 with a Day of Service and Love; a 

service-learning day for staff, students, and volunteers.  

 

February is Black History Month, and we will be celebrating with a variety of 

activities and spirit days culminating on February 27 with our Black History 

Showcase “Inspiring the Future and Honoring the Past and Present.” We hope to 

see you there – 5pm – 7pm. Tickets ($5 each) are available for purchase on the e-

store. 

 

We are excited for Lucas Chawla and Jaden Ramos (and Ms. Ferraz their teacher) 

who placed second the Broward County History Fair and are now heading for the 

State History Fair. Our SGA also won the recent district dodgeball tournament!!! 

Way to go Wildcats!!! 

 

The flag football season continues, and both of our teams are playing hard and 

giving their best. Shout out to Coach Bozeman and Coach Masten. 

 

We hope to all Wildcat families on February 22 at 8:30am for our February 

School Advisory Council and School Advisory Forum.  

 

As always, the safety and well-being of our students remains our top priority. We 

continue to adhere to all safety protocols, and we encourage everyone to remain 

vigilant and cooperative in our efforts to maintain a safe and healthy learning 

environment. Remember – if you See Something, Say Something. 

 

Students, remember to always follow the Glen House Rules and show your school 

pride: Be Respectful, Be Responsible, Be Safe!! 

 



Make good choices and be kind to everyone! 

 

Dr. Claire Norris 

Proud Principal, Forest Glen Middle School 

We are unique, we are learners, we are Wildcats….#ThisIsUs #HearUsRoar 

 

 


